
Support  SB283 
 
 
I am calling for removal of WiFi in school. It is a health hazard for children of all ages. 
 
Children are still growing and their bodies and brains are much more vuneralbe  to EMF’s 
 
radiation.  Hard wire the schools. It is completely safe and faster. No health issues with 
 
hardwire or fibre optics.  NO WIFI IN SCHOOL!!! 
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